Farhana Chowdhury
Address
October 24, 2020

Jason Punsalan, PA-C
Queens Hospital Center/ Emergency Medicine
82-68 164th St
Jamaica, NY 11432


Dear PA Jason Punsalan, 

I am a Physician Assistant student graduating in February 2021 from CUNY York College with
a Master of Science in Physician Assistant Studies, and I am interested in the Physician Assistant opening in the Emergency Medicine at Queens Hospital Center.
    
I completed my Emergency Medicine Rotation in your department from 07/27/20-08/21/20 and based on my experience in the friendly and supportive environment, I aspire to become a member of the dedicated, hardworking, patient centered, and intelligent PA team. The Emergency Department was a great learning experience with large patient loads with diverse range of complaints from different walks of life. As a student, I learned to communicate effectively with patients and collect focused H&P, manage acute and chronic complaints, develop working differentials and management plan for patients. It was a great opportunity for me to provide personalized care to diverse group of patients, especially to the Bengali community, which is a large group of patients in QHC. I want to contribute to the PA team with my positive attitude, detail and evidence based patient care. 

As a PA, I would love to work in an environment that allows me to give back to underserved communities, especially the Bengali community, using my range of skills: team player, compassionate provider, and effective communicator. I thank you very much for considering me as a candidate for Physician Assistant opening in the Emergency Medicine position. 

If you need to reach me, please contact at (phone number) or by my email
(email Address)

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to speaking with you soon.

Sincerely,
Farhana Chowdhury 
